
First off, we would like to thank everyone who
donated to the Good Neighbor Center for Give
to the Max and during this general year-end
giving time. We are so grateful to be supported
by our community during this difficult time for
everyone. Any donations made are incredibly
valuable to our organization, as well as tax
deductible for you. Please let us know if you
have any questions about making a donation to
us, or if you need a tax donation letter for a past
donation you have made. 
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HAPPY HOLIDAYS!  WE HOPE EVERYONE IS STAYING WELL!!



GNC has  been ab le  to  cont inue to  hold  safe ,  in-person
programming s ince  August .  S ince  then,  we have  been
able  to  serve  about  70  young people  (not  a l l  a t  once
of  course) .  In  addit ion ,  we have  been ab le  to  increase
the  supports  that  we prov ide  for  our  fami l ies .  This
inc ludes  he lp ing  with  dev ices  and prov id ing  study
space for  any  young person who needs  i t .  Though th is
year  has  brought  many changes  in  the  way that  we
provide  programming and serv ices  for  our  young
people ,  we are  g lad  to  be  ab le  to  cont inue to  be  here
to  support  our  young people .  Thank you for  a l l  that
you have  done to  support  the  Good Neighbor  Center
and our  young people .

Since  th is  year  has  been so  d i f f icu l t  for  so  many,  GNC
thought  i t  would  be  a  n ice  year  to  br ing  back  our
end-of-year  presents  for  the  young people .  Gi f ts
inc luded fun and educat ional  games ,  as  wel l  as  toys ,
art  suppl ies ,  and more .  We cont inue to  be  impressed
with  the  res i l iency  of  our  young people  as  they  have
navigated th is  last  year  of  most ly-distanced learning ,
and we wanted to  show them that  we see  a l l  o f  the
hard work  they  are  putt ing  in  th is  year .  

F ina l ly ,  GNC has  some exci t ing  news to  announce .  We
are  p leased to  say  that  we have  received grant
funding  from the  F .  R .  B ige low,  Mardag ,  and Sa int
Paul  &  Minnesota  Foundat ions .  GNC is  exc i ted  to  see
what  the  future  holds  for  us  and our  young people ,
and we know that  th is  funding  wi l l  he lp  us  to
cont inue and expand the  work  that  we do .Thank you
al l  for  your  support  through th is  tough year .  

Happy Hol idays  to  our  community ,
Bob,  Amanda,  and Becky

becky@441rice.com // amanda@441rice.com


